
2025 should be a year of progress and
reform, in the service of the rule of
law, cooperation and peace: UK
Statement at the UN General Assembly

Statement by Ambassador Barbara Woodward, UK Permanent Representative to the
UN, at the UN General Assembly briefing by the UN Secretary-General on his
2025 priorities.
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